
Bruce is organizing a Holiday Sale! 

This event was started 10 years ago to ensure all students would be able 
to buy a special holiday gift for members of their family at a very 
reasonable cost (most items are around 50 cents!) The event will take 
place from December 13th-16th.  

In order to make this event successful we are asking for some help from all 
the families at Bruce Middle School. Donations are needed, so please look 
around your house to see if there are any new or gently used items that just 
need a loving home. All donations can be dropped off to the guidance room 
each morning. Some suggestions are toys, books, games, puzzles, 
Christmas decorations, picture frames, candles, soaps, kitchen 
knickknacks etc. Monetary donations will also be much appreciated, and 
that money will be used to buy raffle items which have always been a huge 
hit for this event!  

All proceeds from the event will be used towards the breakfast 
program/Holiday gifts for families in need at Bruce Middle School. If you 
have any questions about the event, please ask Mrs. Yard and she will be 
happy to help out. Thank you for your support! 


